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From: kgrondine~comcast.net [mailto :kgrondine~comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 1:52 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Pennichuck water

To whom it may concern,

I ask that you vote to not increase the rates of Pennichuck water. The increase will impact my
and other families who are on a budget. Thank you.

Kathy Grondine
20 White Street
Litchfield, NH
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